
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 

Response by Energia to Ofgem, 
Consultation  

 
 
 
 

Renewables Obligation: Closure of the scheme to 
onshore wind in England, Scotland, Wales and 

Northern Ireland Investment Freezing Declarations 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

12th June 2017



 Response to Ofgem Consultation 

 

  June 2017 
1 

Energia welcomes the opportunity to respond to this Ofgem E-Serve's Guidance – 
Renewables Obligation: Closure of the Scheme to Onshore Wind in England, 
Scotland, Wales and Northern Ireland (Investment Freezing Declarations). Energia is 
one of the largest contributors to the achievement of renewable targets in Northern 
Ireland through its investment, development, contracting and trading activities in the 
renewable sector. Energia welcomes the further clarity that Ofgem is seeking to 
deliver. 

 
Energia fully endorses the NIRIG detailed response to this consultation.  
 


